

Patricia A. Warner Executive Director

NI4D09 300 North Ingalls Ann Arbor, MI 48109-5475 (734) 936-5514 phone (734) 615-5380 fax patwarn@umich.edu

August 3, 2011

Eric Hartwell Foundation c/o Mr. & Mrs. Mike Hartwell 3154 Skyview Court Brighton, MI 48114-8660

Dear Mike & Lisa,

Thank you for your very thoughtful and generous gift of \$2,500 given for the 7<sup>th</sup> Floor Gift Fund at the University of Michigan, C.S. Mott Children's Hospital.

Your donation assists in providing nursing bereavement aids for patients and staff. On behalf of all those your donation helps, thank you!

With my deepest appreciation,

fat

Patricia A. Warner